Pre-submission (Regulation 14) Public Consultation of the Draft
Belton with Browston, Burgh Castle, and Fritton with St Olaves Neighbourhood Plan 2022-2038
The consultation closes on 14th January 2024

Drop-In Public Consultations
The following venues are hosting drop-in sessions to enable the viewing of the draft plan and supporting documents, and to field questions.
	Address
	Date
	Time

	Village Hall, Church Road, Burgh Castle NR31 9QF
	December 11th 
	1pm – 4pm

	St Olaves Village Hall, Herringfleet Road, St Olaves NR31 9HJ
	December 12th 
	10am – 1pm

	New Road Sports and Leisure Centre, New Road, Belton NR31 9JW
	December 15th 
	4pm – 8pm

	Fritton Village Hall, Beccles Road, Fritton NR31 9HB
	December 16th 
	11am – 2pm



The Plan and Documents can also be viewed on the following websites:
https://beltonwithbrowston.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/village-news/
https://burghcastle.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/local-news/
https://frittonwithstolavesparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/community-services/

A copy of the draft plan will be lodged at Belton, Burgh Castle, Fritton, and St Olaves Village Halls.

If you have any questions, representations or comments, please contact:
	Kate Ruddock
	Ken Botwright

	Parish Clerk for all 3 parishes
	Chair, NP Steering Group

	beltonparish@yahoo.co.uk
	kenbotwrightkenb08@outlook.com

	01493 602960
	01493 789978


Please respond by 14/01/2024
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